
3K-5K Registration!! 

Registration will begin March 4th at                          

Fairfax Elementary School and will be ongoing! 

If your child is currently in our 3K and 4K programs, 

you will need to re-register your child for the              

upcoming  4K and 5K programs for the next school year. 

You will be required to pick up a packet to complete and 

return as quickly as possible.  Incomplete packages will 

not be accepted! 

Complete Packets will include the following: 

birth certificate, immunization, social security card, 

proof of residency, physical form, Medicaid card, proof 

of guardianship (if not the custodial parent) and all other 

school related forms. 

For any questions or concerns,                                             

please contact F.E.S. at 803-632-2536!! 

Please bring your child’s birth certificate for verification 

purposes the day you pick up registration packet. 


